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To:   Select Board  

 

From:  Anthony Guigli, Project Administrator 

 

Date:  7 October 2021 

 

Re:  Michael Driscoll School 

  Gilbane Building Company 

Change Order #4 - $4,700,307.00  
 
 

The proposed change order #4 to the contract between the TOB and Gilbane Building Company 

in the amount of $4,700,307.00 is for the Driscoll School Project.  It is for the addition of a 

geothermal system, anticipating approval of same by Town Meeting tonight.  The time for 

completion of phase 2 of the project is extended by fifty (50) days. 

 

Please note that this change is for approval prior to the appeal period of Town Meeting.  This 

unusual step is taken so as to avoid further impact to the project cost or schedule. 

 

It will be presented to the Building Commission and School Committee for approval at their 

meetings on Tuesday of next week.   

 

Please call or email with questions.   

 

Thank you for the consideration of the above. 

 

 

 

 

 

Cc: D. Bennett 


